
Mayor Fred Froehlich called the workshop to order at 6:00 p.m. on May 8, 2023 in the Council Chambers. 
 
Members and guests sited the words to the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
In addition to Mayor Froehlich; Councilmembers: Mary Wels, Matt Anthony, Phil Radel and Kevin 
Ostermann were present.  Others in attendance included Paul Zins, Mike and Janet Mans, Stan Rosin, Joe 
Richter (Commercial Real Estate Agent-CBC Fisher Group), Jen Theneman and Leah Petricka with Southwest 
MN Housing Partnership 
 
The purpose of the workshop was to discuss potential new development and housing study session. 
 
Reminders of the upcoming, meetings were noted: 

1) May 10, 2023, 6:00 pm, Regular Meeting, Wednesday 
2) June 12, 2023, 6:00 pm, Regular Meeting, Monday 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:08 which was approved on a motion made by M. Anthony, which was 
seconded by M. Wels, and which carried with all voting in favor. 
 
_____________________________ 
Vanessa Drill, City Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
 


